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Deputies Investigate Crash 

That Seriously Injures Motorcyclist 
 

Town of Salina, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a crash 

involving a motorcycle and vehicle that occurred late last night on Malden Road in Mattydale. 

 

Last night at approximately 11:50 pm, Deputies responded to a crash involving a motorcycle and a vehicle on 

Malden Road at the intersection with Wright Avenue. Deputies investigating the crash say the driver of a Subaru 

Impreza was turning onto Malden Road from Wright Avenue when the vehicle entered into the path of an 

eastbound Harley Davidson motorcycle. Witnesses tell deputies that the motorcycle was traveling at a high rate 

of speed prior to the collision. The motorcyclist suffered serious injuries after being thrown several yards off the 

bike. He was transported to Upstate University Hospital where he is currently listed in critical condition. The 

driver and passenger of the Subaru suffered minor injuries and were treated at the scene. 

 

Deputies say speed and alcohol appear to be a factor in the crash, which is still under investigation at this time. 

 

Malden Road between Brewerton Road and Plymouth Avenue was closed for several hours while members of 

the Sheriff’s Office Accident Investigation Team processed the crash scene. The road has since reopened. 
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